
US Consumer Product Safety Commission 
Log of Meeting 

Subject: Carbon Monoxide Alliance Meeting 
Date: October 18, 2018 
Location: Teleconference 
Prepared By: Scott Ayers (sayers@cpsc.gov, 301-987-2030), October 18, 2018 

CPSC Attendees: Scott Ayers 
Non-CPSC Attendees: Contact Deborah Johnson of Dartmouth Geisel School of Medicine for a 
complete list of attendees (Deborah.J.Johnson@dartmouth.edu, 603-653-3440) 

Summary of Meeting: 
Contact Deborah Johnson of Dartmouth Geisel School of Medicine for more information about 
this meeting (Deborah.J.Johnson@dartmouth.edu, 603-653-3440) 

The Carbon Monoxide Alliance Meeting included updates from FEMA on their state grants 
and recommended alarm placement and the American Cross's "Sound the Alarm" program 
that replaces CO/smoke alarms for free. There was a discussion on the upcoming CO 
Summit. A summary was given of the CO meeting that took place in MN in September. The 
next CO Alliance meeting will take place after the CO Summit in November 


